
As of January 21, 2020 

LAW CLERK HIRING INFORMATION 
Stewart D. Aaron, United States Magistrate Judge  

 
Contact Information 
United States District Court 
Southern District of New York 
500 Pearl Street 
New York, NY 10007 
212-805-0274 
AaronClerkship@nysd.uscourts.gov 
 
Positions: All positions for the 2019-2020 and 2020-2021 terms have been filled. Judge Aaron is 
currently accepting applications for one term clerk position for the 2021-2022 term. 
 
Qualifications: Judge Aaron hires candidates who will have at least one year of experience prior 
to the start of their clerkship. All applicants must have excellent analytical and writing skills.  
 
Applications: Applications may be submitted through OSCAR or by email to 
AaronClerkship@nysd.uscourts.gov. Applicants will be considered on a rolling basis.  
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